
 

Memorandum 20-140 
TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MAYOR CASTNER 

DATE:  SEPTEMBER 10, 2020 

SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT OF COUNCILMEMBERS SMITH AND ADERHOLD TO SERVE ON 
THE LOBBYIST RFP REVIEW COMMITTEE  

Resolution 20-023 was sponsored by Councilmember Smith and initiated the RPF Process for 
lobbyist services for the City of Homer.  The resolution states that the Mayor will appoint a 
committee consisting of two Council members and the Port and Harbor Director to review 
the proposals. 

Councilmembers were invited to apply to serve on the Committee and three responded either 
by written application or verbal request. 

 

Recommendation: Confirm the appointment of Councilmembers Smith and Aderhold to serve 
on the Lobbyist RFP Review Committee. 

 

 


